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To whom it may concern,  
I strongly object to the development of Brooklands Farm.  
 
My reasons are :-  
 
Without the upgrading of all the local infrastructure such as sewers, water supplies,  the existing infrastructure will 
not cope therefore there will be more sewage in the sea and rivers, more flooding, more hosepipe bans due to more 
demand on water supply.  
 
The roads and car parks can not cope with the traffic as it is, more traffic means more jams and more pollution.  
 
More people will put a strain on our health services such as G.Ps, hospitals, dentists and  care for the elderly, also on 
our schools and colleges. All of which are struggling to cope at the moment.  
 
These things should discussed and solutions  be put in place well before any more houses are built!  
 
The loss of Whitstable's countryside will have a devastating effect on the wildlife. We need the agricultural land to 
become more sustainable and farm locally. This plan makes more concrete and means we loose green spaces.   
 
Therefore, I reiterate that I strongly object to this development.  
 
Yours faithfully  
Angela Sheppard  
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